
Temporary Change of Consular Services 

 

Our consulate has been carefully monitoring the Novel coronavirus outbreak in the 

U.S.. Our goals are to protect all applicants from this virus while continuing to 

provide consular and visa services as much as possible.  

After careful consideration, our consulate will temporary change our consular office 

hours and processing times as follows (effective March 23, 2020). 

We appreciate your understanding. 

 

1. New Office Hours 

9:00am – Noon 
 

2. Appointment 

We appreciate your contacting us prior to your visit so that we can have the 

required amount of social distancing in our waiting room.  

TEL : 1-303-534-1151 

Email: cgjd-consular@de.mofa.go.jp 

Please write your contact information (name and reachable phone number) in your   

email.                                       

 

3. Processing time  

It may take longer for processing visas and other services. 

 

4. Note 

(1) There is a possibility that we will change our consular services in the 

future.  Please refer to our website for the most recent updates.  

(2) For the time being, due to our reduced office hours, we are anticipating 

longer wait times at the consulate. If your situation is not urgent, please 

consider submitting your application at a later date. 

(3) If you are feeling sick, please consider waiting until you have recovered 

completely before visiting the consulate.  
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